Walden Woods Conservancy Committee Reports September 2020

Communications: (Peter D.)

The committee has prepared a handbook for the 2021 directors. We will distribute it after the September elections are completed. Thanks to Ruth Johnson and Bob Ellis for their work on this project.

Documents: (Peter D.)

The committee continues work on revision of Declaration and By Laws

Environmental: (XXX)

There is nothing to report this month.

Meeting House: (Peter D.)

The committee has requested that Elite get quotes for scraping and repainting of the wooden front doors

Recreation & Social Committee: (Michelle K.)

There is nothing to report this month.

Standards: (Deborah G.)

Committee continues to process AAIs

Welcome: (Ruth J.)

Welcome Committee Report 8/18 - 9/17/20

One welcome letter was mailed to a Duplex owner.

Our thanks to Russell Devlin, who has agreed to be our Welcome Committee liaison.

-Ruth Johnson, Chair Walden Woods Welcome Committee